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June 3, 2016 
 

Motor Business Unit,  
Electromechanical Control Business Division, 
Automotive & Industrial Systems Company,  
Panasonic Corporation 

 

AC Servo Driver MINAS A6 Family 
Notice of Change to Printing Specifications of the Product Nameplates 

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 
This is to notify you about the change to the printing specifications of the product nameplates of AC 
Servo Drivers. 
We hope to your understanding and cooperation with this matter. 

Kind Regards 
 
Affected models:  
- MINAS A6 Family AC Servo Drivers - All models 
Affected product numbers: 
- M*DL******** (Product numbers that start with letter "M" and has letter "L" at 4th digit.) 
Reason for the change: 
- Standardization 
Schedule of the change: 
- The changes will be made sequentially from June 2016 production. 
Description of the change: 
- The nameplate sticker shall directly be printed onto the plastic case by laser marking. 
 
 

Before Change 

  

 
 
 

Up to now, a nameplate sticker with black 
lettering on a white background was stuck 
onto the plastic case. 

The nameplate is still attached 
to the front panel, as before. 

On the changed products, the 
nameplate is laser-marked in light 
brown letters onto the black plastic 
case. 
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• The text contents will not change, but the layout of the letters and symbols will change. 

Example: Text contents of a 200 W driver 
Before: Nameplate sticker Change: Laser marking 

  

 
• There is no change to the external dimensions, characteristics or performance of the servo driver due to this 

specification change. 
We are continuing to use environmentally friendly materials as before. 

End 
 


